
The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater, stormwater,  
parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines, west of I-25.  

Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at cpnmd.org. 

 
 

Tuesday, June 1, 2021 
 

Final Election Results 
 
The unofficial election results regarding the proposed Inclusion (merger) of CPNMD’s water and 
wastewater utilities with those of the Parker Water & Sanitation District (Ballot Question 6A) are: 

 

Votes FOR Inclusion:  2,709  (95.76%) 

Votes AGAINST Inclusion:  120  (4.24%) 

 
Next Steps:  We sincerely thank all the people of Castle Pines west of I-25 for their patience, 
confidence, and trust these last three years.  With an eye on Monday, January 3, 2022, we will work 
the next eight months to seamlessly transition our community’s water and wastewater utilities to 
Parker Water & Sanitation District’s jurisdiction, and thereby enable the people of our community to 
become full beneficiaries of PWSD’s 75% renewable water plan and Rueter-Hess Reservoir.  
Separately, with renewed emphasis on CPNMD’s core objectives three and four (cpnmd.org/about), 
we will also use those eight months to thoroughly evaluate the potential future of CPNMD’s remaining 
service and stewardship responsibilities — namely, the community’s storm drainage system, 352 
acres of open space, 14 miles of trails, and three parks, including Coyote Ridge Park, Daniels Park and 
Retreat Park.  Doing so reflects our commitment to ensure the people of Castle Pines west of I-25 
continue to enjoy clean, safe, well-maintained outdoor amenities and a reliable storm drainage system, 
in perpetuity, and at the lowest possible cost.  Once again, we respectfully ask for your continued 
patience, confidence, and trust. 

http://www.cpnmd.org/about

